
Literacy 
This week in Drawing Club, we will 

be reading the story  

‘I am NOT the Easter Bunny’  

by Saskia Gwinn.   

 

Our new vocabulary this week 

is; 

Ferocious, frustrated, out of 

sight, bad tempered and 

untidy.   

We are so proud of the 

children’s drawing and writing and we are 

looking forward to sharing their work with you 

at parents evening.  

Our school value of the 

week is 

Be kind 

  

WB 24th March 2025 Reception Week Ahead 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Wednesday 26th March 11.30—12pm 

Mothers and Others Special Lunch.  If you would 

like to come along and haven’t yet completed a slip, 

please let Mrs Crump or Miss Cantin know.   

Tuesday 1st April OR Thursday 3rd April 

Parents evening appointments are now available to book on 

the Arbor app.  Please sign in and scroll down to book your 

appointment.   

Friday 4th April  

Last day of term. We are back to school on  

TUESDAY 22ND APRIL.  

 

Maths 

This week we are moving on 

to learning about length and 

height.  

HOMEWORK 

Your challenge this week is to 

photograph yourself 

measuring the members of 

your family.   

You can use any measure you 

like—hands (as in the picture) 

or something like 

pens, Lego 

bricks or cars! 

Post a picture to 

Tapestry for us to 

show in 

class!  

Easter 

In R.E this week, we will 

be learning all about 

Easter.  

How do you celebrate Easter 

in your home?   

We would love to see a picture 

of this posted to 

Tapestry so that we 

can share them with 

the class.   

Thank you! 

Thank you so much for your 

support with World Book Day, 

Red Nose Day and our Maths 

Stay and Play.  

It is lovely to see the children so 

excited for these special days 

and your support is greatly appreciated! 




